
From: Alice Carr   
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 11:31 AM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: S62A/2024/0045 Land at Wickham Hall Estate, Bishops Stortford, Uttlesford  
 
Hi Leanne 

 

MAG highways have no comments to make.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Alice Carr 
Planning Manager 
MAG 

  
   

  

 




